
 

 

 

Circular 27 - 2021 

23 August 2021 

 
 
Dear Resident 
 

WPC MENU/LUNCHES - ANNUAL PRICE INCREASE 01 SEPTEMBER 2021  
  
In our efforts to maintain the high quality of catering, Western Province Catering (WPC), our 
current service provider, is compelled to review its charges annually. Regrettably, the regular 
increases in food and fuel costs necessitates this review.  
 
We wish to inform you that with effect from 01 September 2021, the prices for breakfast, lunch 
and dinner will be increased as follows: 
 

 
MEAL OF THE DAY 

Current price 
2018/2020 

Increase 
Rand/Value 

New Price effective 
 01/09/2021 

Starter R16.00 R2.00 R18.00 

Meal of the Day – Standard R48.00 R2.00 R50.00 

Meal of the Day – Premium R62.00 R3.00 R65.00 

Sunday Lunch – 1 course R80.00 R5.00 R85.00 

Dessert  R19.00 R1.00 R20.00 

 
We have endeavoured to keep the prices as low as possible and you can be assured that WPC 
will continue providing excellent value for money, service and delicious food.  
 
More exciting news is that we have arranged to open the Bistro for 7-days per week, 8am – 
5pm. This will mean services will be provided on Saturdays. We will serve breakfast and the 
Bistro menu. There will be no meal of the day as such, but Breakfast/Brunch specials will be 
offered. 
 
In addition, we have assessed our staff complement for Diep River and reviewed the shift 
rosters. We have had to reduce our staff complement by one to comply with COVID regulations 
and to ensure that our staff maintain social distancing.  
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any queries. I should like once again to reiterate 
and affirm to all residents that my team and I remain at your service and that the Village management 
should please be your first point of contact for any issues or concerns you might have.  
 
Regards 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager – Diep River 


